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Our Ref:     Ben Nevis Climb
Your Ref:

Contact:    Shona Renicks






Tel:
      01236 794890
Fax:           0141 779 4406
E-Mail:       enquiries@chrystonhigh.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date:         Tuesday 14th June, 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian

S4/5/6 Ben Nevis Climb - Saturday 18th June, 2016 – 5.15am – 10/11pm (approx.)
This is a letter to provide the final details for the Ben Nevis climb on Saturday 18th June.  Pupils have already been issued with a safety information booklet which contains all of the important information that they’ll need.  Below is some additional information that will be needed on the day. 
· The bus will be leaving the school at 5.30am sharp. Pupils are asked to be in the school car park no later than 5.15am.  Can I please ask that you don’t park in the designated bus areas.  This is to allow enough space for the coach to get parked and the pupils to board safely.

· Pupils have been asked not to come in pyjamas or onesies for the journey travelling to Fort William.  Pupils can bring a pillow and/or a blanket, but no duvets please. 

· Pupils will require a change of clothing for the journey home after they have climbed Ben Nevis.  This can be left on the bus whilst they are climbing. 

· We should return to the school car park between 10.00pm and 11.00pm.  Pupils will be asked to contact you when we are close to home to let you know a more accurate time.  Could you please collect or arrange for someone to collect your son/daughter when we arrive back at the school, as they will not be allowed to make their own way home at such a late hour. 

· After the climb, the pupils will be allowed a short time in Fort William to get some dinner.  Can I ask that pupils bring their own money to cover the cost of this.  Alternatively, pupils can bring their own dinner in a packed lunch box.  Pupils will also require a packed lunch and snacks for during the climb.  Can I please ask that these contain no nuts. 
· The long range weather forecast is indicating that there will be little or no rain on Ben Nevis, with very little wind and sunny spells.  Pupils have been advised that they should bring and wear sun cream.  Due to the nature of the climb and the changeable Scottish weather, pupils have also been advised to bring warm waterproofs for climbing through the clouds, and for the lower temperature at the summit.  

· Pupils who suffer from travel sickness should take travel sickness medication in enough time before we leave for Fort William, and have a further dose to take before the return journey. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Shona Renicks




Teacher of Mathematics
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